
PBHS would like to invite all of our new students to our tour
and orientation night. We will be conducting BOTH in person
and virtual tours (your choice) for all families that wish. We
are excited to show off our school and programs that our
great community has to offer. If you have any questions prior
to this night, please contact us at (403) 732-4404 and we will
be pleased to help you out. See you on April 29, 2021!!

April
29,20

21

In Person: 6:00pm-8:30pm
Virtual: 8:00pm - 8:30pm

-link on pbhs.ca that goes live at 6:00pm

Tours & Registration


